
My apologies for not responding to XXXX’s letter by the 5th October deadline. 
  
I can confirm that Wyeth are not aware of any evidence which would suggest that a review 
of the above mentioned guidance would be beneficial. 
  
Wyeth therefore support the decision that the review of the original guidance be deferred 
until April 2010. 
  
Best Regards, 
  
 


